Hi there!

I'm writing today to express my support for a robust transportation bill that ensures safe, affordable,
and healthy transportation options for everyone: walkers, cyclists, transit riders, and drivers.

I'm particularly eager to see investments to make walking, biking, and transit safe and convenient.
The current transportation package is a great start, but I'd love to see the following improvements:

e More incentives for electric vehicles (as in HB 2704)

e An elimination of the 3% tax on sales of new bicycles

¢ Increased funding for safe routes to schools (for infrastructure investments within one mile of a

school as well as for bike and pedestrian safety education for students, as in HB 3230).

These investments will benefit us all - workers of all income levels can get to their jobs, children can
walk and bike safely to and from school, drivers will face less road congestion, and we will all breathe
less polluted air.

Thank you!

Nicole Armstrong



